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Attendance 

Cherry 90.0% 

Willow 97.2% 

Beech 97.7% 

Rowan 99.2% 

House Points 

Air 356 

Earth 333 

Fire 298 

Water 359 

Message from the Headteacher:   

We had a visit from our Deputy Director of Education on Monday and the children impressed her with their fantastic attitudes to 

learning.  Rowan Class showed her their amazing writing in PSHE and Beech Class with their confidence in PE.  Reception children 

were very busy with their independent learning and Ashley showed  us his beautiful writing. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our 11b411 Parent Forum and ‘The Friends of Newhall’ AGM on Wednesday.  We are busy 

planning our ‘Christmas Market’ for Saturday 7th December. 

We have now ordered the outdoor play equipment and it was due to be installed last week, however there have been some delays 

with the manufacturers so I am waiting for a new installation date.  You may have noticed the new electronic signing in system in the 

School and Nursery Reception foyers!  As of Monday,  21st October you will be required to sign your child in and out if they arrive late 

or leave during the day or early to attend an appointment.  The system is very easy to use however, Mrs Browning, Mrs Murphy or Stef 

in the Nursery will be happy to assist if needed. 

Reception have had a fantastic week finishing off their very own tiger sculpture inspired by Sculpture day and the Tiger who came to 

Tea.  He looks ferocious!  I am looking forward to visiting the Harvey Centre on Saturday to see the children’s sculpture and work 

around our adopted sculpture, ‘Methuselah’.  I hope you have a lovely weekend.    

Nursery Update: 

We are having some work done over half term as a ramp is being installed to the 

rear of the Nursery to enable us to have a joint Fire Escape muster point on the 

Key Stage 2 playground.  This will not  effect the day to day running of the 

Nursery and a full risk assessment and relevant safeguarding checks have been 

completed.  

This is a reminder that for children attending term-time only, half term is the 

28th October to the 1st November so your last day at Nursery will be the 25th 

October. We look forward to welcoming you back on the 4th November.   

Have a lovely weekend.  

Upcoming Events: 

19th October—Sculpture Trail Day 

25th October—PTA Bake Sale 3.15pm 

28th October to 1st November —Half Term 

7th November— School Movie & Munch 

Night 

11th November—Anti Bullying Week 

15th November—Children in Need 
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